
 

W i l d c a t  Fo u n d a t i o n  

Strengthening our Schools and Community 

FOUNDATION NEWS 

     From the Director’s Desk 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

   I don’t know about you, but I find that time flies by!  It 

seems just yesterday, when the foundation enjoyed our 

10th Annual Golf Outing.  Our thanks to presenting 

sponsor, Crabtree, Rohrbaugh & Assoc.—Architects, The 

Graham Company, Orrstown Bank, and many other 

sponsors, participants and volunteers, who helped to 

make this day a success!  Once the 2020 school calendar is 

confirmed, we will post next summer’s outing; you can 

pencil in 8.14.20 and 8.21.20 and plan to join us! 

   In November, Community Day featured so much 

more...A Road and Trail 5k, shoe distribution in 

partnership with Operation Wildcat, Sole4Souls, 

SuperShoes and Bob’s by Skechers, and the Central PA 

Blood Mobile.  Many of the same attractions will return on 

November 7, 2020, though a new venue in the Wildcat 

Activity Center will add a new dimension and increased 

opportunities! 

     And with a new year, we’re actively planning Wildcat 

Foundation Night at Stock’s Manor...Won’t you please 

join us?!   

  

  

January, 2020 

TICKETS AND INFORMATION 

 

 $75 p/p. 

 $60 p/p, MASD teachers, support 

staff and your (1) guest. 

 $100 Raffle Tickets available! 

 Sponsorship opportunities 

available. 

 

Evening includes cocktail reception, 

student entertainment, silent and live 

auctions, dinner, and much more. 

 

Complimentary wine, beer, and signature 

drinks included in ticket price. 

   

www.wildcatfoundation.org/wildcatnight 

717.691.4505 

wildcatfoundation@mbgsd.org 

  

  

                                                       Volunteers are working 

feverishly to wrap up this capital campaign.  We are 

approximately $600,000 shy of completing this project debt 

free.  Regardless, plans are underway to break ground in 

spring of 2020; with your help, we can do so without incurring 

debt.  If you have not yet had the opportunity to join us in 

Building the Future Together, now is the time! 

  

With your gift of support, we will be honored to dedicate the 

Rich Lichtel Field House in the fall of 2020.  Many have waited 

more than a decade to present this project to the community; 

with your help, we can do just that! 

  

Learn more, and make your secure, on-line pledge here. 
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